
Whanau Fiesta Update Notice 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

We are looking forward to hosting you all at our very first Whanau Fiesta, on the 30 

November!   

Unfortunately due to our touch finals also being on this day there will be a slight change 

to our previous timetable. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all here to enjoy this day with us. 

 

Below is a breakdown of the day that we will be having: 

 

8:40am- All students are expected to be at school for their class setup 

 

10:00-10.20am Morning Tea 

 

11:00am - 1:00pm- Whanau Fiesta stalls open 

 

1:00pm - 2:00pm - Whanau Fiesta concert 

 

The concert: 

● Kapa Haka 

● Rata Whanau Performance 

● Rimu Whanau Performance 

● Hinau Whanau Performance 

● Bollywood item 

● Pasifika dance and Taualuga (Taupo Dance seniors) 

 

Thank you 

 

Student Council 
 


